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Dr. Slump
All-new adventures featuring the beloved
characters of the hit Nintendo video game!
The Turf Wars have started in Inkopolis, and
the team that inks the most ground will be
crowned the winner! Based on the hit Nintendo
games! Team Blue’s next opponent in a game of
"Splat Zones" is Iromaki Rangers. Meanwhile
Team Gloves goes up against the super strong
X-Blood team! And waiting in the wings… The
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S4 is back! Plus, a bonus story featuring
Specs and Bobblehat!

Berserk Deluxe Volume 1
Anime coming July 2020! You can rent a
girlfriend, but can you buy love? Reeling
from a bad breakup, Kazuya rents the
beautiful, polite Chizuru for a date. But
rock bottom might be so much lower than he
thought! Chizuru is much more than the pretty
face and sweet demeanor he thought he'd
bargained for In today's Japan, "rental"
services can deliver an afternoon with a
"friend," a "parent," even a fake girlfriend!
After a staggering betrayal by his
girlfriend, hapless freshman Kazuya gets just
desperate enough to give it a try. But he
quickly discovers how complicated it can be
to "rent" an emotional connection, and his
new "girlfriend," who's trying to keep her
side hustle secret, will panic when she finds
out her real life and Kazuya's are
intertwined in surprising ways! Family,
school, and life all start to go wrong, too
It's sweet but naïve boy meets cute but
ruthless girl in this 21st-century manga romcom!

No Game No Life, Vol. 10 (light novel)
Are you ready to witness the brutal battle
between Jotaro Kujo and Dio? Are you prepared
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for Star Platinum vs. The World? Our heroes
are finally at the finish line, but Dio’s
overwhelming power may just be too much for
them to handle. It’s the beginning of the
end! Everything has been building to this
moment! Will Jotaro overcome the greatest
challenge he’s faced in his life, or will Dio
finally get his revenge on the Joestar
family?! -- VIZ Media

Frogcatchers
Once Shinji didn’t care about anything; then
he found people to fight for—only to learn
that he couldn’t protect them, or keep those
he let into his heart from going away. As
mankind tilts on the brink of the apocalyptic
Third Impact, human feelings are fault lines
leading to destruction and just maybe,
redemption and rebirth. -- VIZ Media

Rent-A-Girlfriend 3
All-new adventures featuring the beloved
characters of the hit Nintendo video game!
The Turf Wars have started in Inkopolis, and
the team that inks the most ground will be
crowned the winner! Based on the hit Nintendo
games! It’s time for the Splatfest, a Turf
War where teams must split up and battle
against one another! Team Blue is divided
into a “Funny Man” team versus a “Straight
Man” team. Who will face who? Plus, a bonus
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story featuring Splattershot Jr.!

Tokyo Ghoul: re
Even Ten can’t penetrate the darkness that
lies within Riku. Chiaki invites Riku to his
home in hopes that Riku will share more of
himself. And later that night, Riku suddenly
lets it all out -- VIZ Media

O-Parts Hunter
All mysteries lead back to the Hole! Our
labyrinthine tale is nearing its end, but
it’s not over quite yet. Caiman and Nikaido,
Risu and the En family, and all of the
embattled characters who made a miraculous
recovery in our previous volume gear up fight
the Cross-Eyes’ boss in a no-holds-barred
battle royale! This is going to be fullthrottle mayhem! -- VIZ Media

Goodnight Punpun
You can run, but you can't hide After pulling
off a successful coup d'état for the Elkian
throne, Sora and Shiro take their devil-maycare attitude to running a pharmacy. One of
their first customers is the leader of the
eighth-ranked race, the Dwarves, who comes to
blows with the two of them over the bill for
his drugs and taunts, "Why did you run from
your old world?" At the same time, the gamer
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siblings are saddled with a runaway Dwarf
girl named Tilwho also has a bone to pick
with the Dwarf leader! With so much conflict
at hand, will Sora and Shiro have time to run
a business?!

Gleipnir 1
Lock n' load with the baddest group of
mercenaries ever to hit the high seas of
Southeast Asia! Aboard their World War II
torpedo boat, the Black Lagoon, Dutch the
Boss, Benny the Mechanic, Revy Two Hand, and
Rock, the salaryman from Japan, deliver
anything, anywhere. In the dangerous
underworld of the Russian Mafia, Chinese
triads, Colombian drug cartels, crazed
assassins, and ruthless mercenaries, it's
hard to know who to trust. But if you've got
a delivery to make, and you don't mind a
little property damage along the way, you can
count on the crew of the Black Lagoon! Rokur?
Okajima is just an average Japanese
salaryman, living an average life. But when
he's taken hostage by the crew of the Black
Lagoon, Rokur? finds himself thrown headfirst
into a deadly world of outlawed heroes,
brutal villains, and blazing gunfights. Where
he ends up is anyone's guess, but one thing
is for certain—he's in for a wild ride! -VIZ Media

Splatoon
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Now the basis of a live-action movie, the
razor-sharp series continues to delight,
featuring more than its usual share of female
characters in this much-awaited, brand-new
installment. Meet a well-adjusted expatriate
who was the first Japanese demi-human to be
discovered; elite bureaucrat Tosaki's ailing
love interest, his moral anchor and hazard;
and Ritsu Nagai, our calculating hero's nononsense mom. As a bonus, get to know Sam
"Sato" Owen's motherís side of the family
(they offer excellent business
opportunities).

Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 4
There's something peculiar about the Tsun
family, who have been forced to land their
rocket in Senbei's yard. For instance, why
does their son turn into a cuddly tiger
whenever he feels the female touch? And what
do the gifted Tsun children have up their
sleeves when they compete at Penguin
Village's very own high school Olympics? -VIZ Media

Ajin: Demi Human
All-new adventures featuring the beloved
characters of the hit Nintendo video game!
The Turf Wars have started in Inkopolis, and
the team that inks the most ground will be
crowned the winner! Based on the hit Nintendo
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games! Team Blue has garnered attention after
impressive showings against some of the most
elite Inkling teams. But it'll only get
harder from here! With the S4 Inklings aiming
to bring down Goggles and his friends, the
team must continue to find ways to improve,
even if it means asking for help from the
unlikeliest of sources!

Splatoon, Vol. 10
Volume 1: His name is Guts, the Black
Swordsman, a feared warrior spoken of only in
whispers. Bearer of a gigantic sword, an iron
hand, and the scars of countless battles and
tortures, his flesh is also indelibly marked
with The Brand, an unholy symbol that draws
the forces of darkness to him and dooms him
as their sacrifice. But Guts won't take his
fate lying down; he'll cut a crimson swath of
carnage through the ranks of the damned - and
anyone else foolish enough to oppose him!
Volume 2: The evil Count uses his dark powers
to transform a defeated guard captain into an
inhuman horror to combat Guts, the Black
Swordsman. Puck, Guts' pint-sized fairy
sidekick, is captured when he attempts to
stop an old doctor's execution, and he is
given as a gift to the count's daughter, a
sweet girl in a gilded cage, imprisoned by
her father in her own room. Guts, determined
to make mincemeat of the Count, assaults the
castle and carves a swath of blood-soaked
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destruction through the Count's minions.
Volume 3: Guts, the feared Black Swordsman,
finishes his desperate battle with the
monstrous Count, cutting and blasting him to
gory scraps when the presence of the Count's
daughter makes the monster hesitate. But Guts
won't even have the time to clean his
gigantic sword when the Count's dying pleas
activate the Behelit, summoning the five God
Hands, demon lords of immeasurable power.
Guts' journey so far has been a long road of
pain and death, but that's a walk in the park
compared to fighting his way out of Hell
itself!

Platinum End
This eBook edition of "Just William" has been
formatted to the highest digital standards
and adjusted for readability on all
devices.William Brown is an eleven-year-old
boy, eternally scruffy and frowning. William
and his friends, Ginger, Henry and Douglas,
call themselves the Outlaws, and meet at the
old barn in Farmer Jenks' field, with William
being the leader of the gang. The Outlaws
have several arch-enemies, with whom they
frequently clash.

Black Torch, Vol. 4
Interim Bureau Chief of the CCG Matsuri Washu
has gone conveniently missing, and the power
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vacuum has allowed the devious Nimura Furuta
to take control. His erratic behavior
concerns some of the investigators, but the
special show he puts on for the rank-and-file
CCG employees gains him their support,
especially when he unveils the final act—the
public execution of the traitor Haise Sasaki!
-- VIZ Media

Just William
While investigating a strange set of
mysterious deaths, Itadori meets Junpei, a
troubled kid who is often bullied at school.
However, Junpei is also befriended by the
culprit behind the bloody incident—Mahito, a
mischievous cursed spirit! Mahito sets in
motion a devious plan involving Junpei,
hoping to ensnare Itadori as well. -- VIZ
Media

War Of The Realms
Yuu has always adored shoujo manga and yearns
for the day when someone might give her a
love confession that would send her heart
aflutter. Yet when a junior high school
classmate confesses his feelings to her–she
feels nothing. Disappointed and confused, Yuu
enters high school, where she sees the
confident and beautiful student council
member Nanami. When the next person to
confess to Yuu is Nanami herself, has her
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romantic dream finally come true?

The Complete Peanuts, 1969-1970
Trouble is everywhere in the mysterious
kingdom of Dressrosa. As his crew searches
for a way to stop the island’s tyrant,
Doflamingo, Luffy continues his quest to win
back the Flame-Flame Fruit. But when he
learns more about Rebecca and the true
history of the kingdom, how will it affect
his plans? -- VIZ Media

Pure Trance
"As detective Musubi Susono investigates a
series of child kidnappings, her own partner
is viciously murdered. But when the
investigation takes a brutal turn, she is
suddenly confronted by the killer--and his
vicious Silicon Creature "-- Cover, p. [4].

Dorohedoro, Vol. 21
Under duress, the Ministry of Welfare, which
has been abusing demi-humans, is ready to
negotiate with them. Yet Sato can’t resist
giving the screw another turn.

Love Pistols, Vol. 10 (Yaoi Manga)
A dark and sexy body-horror action manga
perfect for fans of Prison School and High
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School of the Dead! Shuichi Kagaya an
ordinary high school kid in a boring little
town. But when a beautiful classmate is
caught in a warehouse fire, he discovers a
mysterious power: He can transform into a
furry dog with an oversized revolver and a
zipper down his back. He saves the girl's
life, sharing his secret with her. But she's
searching for the sister who killed her
family, and she doesn't care how degrading it
gets: She will use Shuichi to accomplish her
mission

Splatoon
Hair-raising fun: Final Volume Reads R to L
(Japanese Style), for T audiences. In this
shocking volume of Bo-bobo, prepare yourself
for twists and turns you've never seen
before! Poppa Rocks tries to nudge Beauty
aside and take over the role of heroine!
Torpedo Girl loses her cool and goes
ballistic over Softon! Beauty expresses
vexation at the absurdity of it all! Bo-bobo
manages to come out of his own hair! Yoshio
Sawai pushes the bounds of satire and the
manga medium itself with Bobobo-bo Bo-bobo.
Irreverent, silly and unpredictable, it's
pure comic genius.

Ajin: Demi Human 11
Collects all the "Peanuts" comic strips as
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originally published in newspapers, including
both daily and Sunday strips.

Handy-Volume
Cute, dark, and alluring, Pure Trance breaks
every stereotype of girls' manga. In this
dreamy science fiction fantasy, Junko Mizuno
illustrates a story full of catfights, alien
safari adventures, evil experiments, and a
girl who dreams of becoming a pop idol
signer. This is a new hardcover edition.
Following the Third World War, humankind left
the toxic surface of the Earth and built an
underground city to survive. A serious social
problem emerged in this new society:
hyperorexia, or severe overeating, a side
effect of the Pure Trance life-sustaining
pill. Our story begins in a hospital that has
been ruined by a tyrannical director, Keiko
Yamazaki

Bloom Into You Vol. 1
Up until now, Keiichi's been having the time
of his life with his new friends in
Hinamizawa. But when their good-natured
pranks take a deadly turn, Keiichi grows more
and more suspicious about their involvement
with the so-called "Oyashiro-sama's Curse."
Turning to Ooishi-san for reassurance only
confirms Keiichi's worst fears as dark
secrets about Rena's past are revealed. Is it
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just his imagination? Or do his friends
really mean to kill him?

Dorohedoro
A dark episode unfolds by flashback in
Professor Kasukabe's past, bringing him
closer to the identity of the Cross-Eyes'
mysteriously powerful wax doll. The amnesiac
Ebisu begins to regain her memories while
Caiman and Nikaido face off in a vicious
battle against En. The spiral of mystery,
danger, and violence leads directly back to
Caiman's true identity -- VIZ Media

Bleach
Hot-tempered 15-year-old Ichigo Kurosaki, the
hero of the popular fantasy-adventure Bleach,
has the unsettling ability to see spirits who
are unable to rest in peace. His sixth sense
leads him to Rukia, a Soul Reaper who
destroys Hollows (soul-devouring monsters)
and ensures the deceased find repose with the
Soul Society. When she's injured in battle,
Rukia transfers her sword and much of her
power to Ichigo, whose spiritual energy makes
him a formidable substitute Soul Reaper. But
the orange-haired teenager isn't sure he
wants the job: too many risks and moral
dilemmas.

Bobobo-bo Bo-bobo, Vol. 5 (SJ Edition)
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Johan is a cold and calculating killer with a
mysterious past, and brilliant Dr. Kenzo
Tenma is the only one who can stop him!
Conspiracy and serial murder open the door to
a compelling, intricately woven plot in this
masterwork of suspense. Once upon a time, a
monster in disguise lived in a peaceful
little town in a peaceful little valley. The
monster cut all ties to evil and began
helping the people of the town. But one day,
some devilish messengers came to visit. The
town was suddenly enveloped in a miasma of
fear, and the people began to kill each
other. The messengers had come to the town
with one goal in mind: to capture the monster
named Franz Bonaparta! How can a real person
become nothing more than fiction? By
eliminating everyone who has ever known them,
everyone who has ever known of their past—by
becoming the only one in the world who knows
of their existence. One man attempted to do
this, trying to commit the perfect suicide.
But he failed to wipe out all traces of his
former life, and in this failure, he became
the nameless Monster.

Splatoon
Experience a surreal descent into one man’s
psychosis in this haunting and chilling
graphic novel from the New York Times
bestselling author of Roughneck and Sweet
Tooth, hailed as “the Stephen King of comics”
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(Maclean’s). A man wakes up alone in a
strange room with no recollection of who he
is or how he got there. The padlocked doors
and barren lobby reinforce the strangeness of
this place. This is—as he reads from an oldfashioned keychain beside his bed—the
Edgewater Hotel. Even worse, something
ominous seems to be lurking in one of the
rooms. But when he meets a young
companion—the only other soul in this vast,
enveloping emptiness—his new friend begs him
not to unlock the door. There must be
something behind it…but what? A haunted hotel
on the edge of reality, an endless bridge
spanning an infinite ocean, and a man and a
boy looking for a way out. This is the
setting for a boundary-pushing, genre-defying
new work of fiction by one of comics’ master
storytellers. “A perfect miniature of memory
and loss, affecting and beautifully told in
an outstanding use of the medium. A haunting
dream of a book” (Warren Ellis, New York
Times bestselling author).

Cats of the Louvre
Thanks to Susumu’s TV announcement, the whole
world now knows about the existence of the
god candidates. Mirai and his friends find
themselves being targeted by all kinds of
government agencies. Their safety hinges on
the ability to locate the remaining hidden
candidates and put an end to the process. But
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the mysterious final god candidate might have
their own dark plans -- VIZ Media

Neon Genesis Evangelion 3-in-1 Edition
Collects War of the Realms: The Punisher #1-3
and material from War of the Realms: War
Scrolls #3. Frank Castle: Avenger of Midgard!
The War of the Realms has brought monsters
and mayhem to the streets of New York City,
but New York has a homegrown nightmare all
its own: the Punisher! And he'll be damned to
Hel if he's going to let a bunch of tin-pot
tyrants from the Ten Realms terrorize his
town. But given that he's just one man
against an army of elves, giants, creatures
and more, Hel might soon have him despite his
best efforts! Swords and steel meet bullets,
bombs, grit and guts as Marvel's one-man army
joins the War of Realms! Expect all-out war.
Expect punishment! Plus: Bonus war stories
starring She-Hulk and Doctor Doom!

Shortcake Cake, Vol. 10
One night at Cherryton Academy, an herbivore
student is brutally murdered. Among the
members of the Drama Club, the herbivores’
suspicions naturally turn to their carnivore
classmates The prime suspect? Wolf Legoshi.
But he wouldn’t hurt a fly. Or would he? Will
dwarf rabbit Haru bring out the beast in him?
Or are his feelings for hersomething else? -Page 16/21
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VIZ Media

Higurashi When They Cry: Abducted by
Demons Arc
The world-renowned Louvre museum in Paris
contains more than just the most famous works
of art in history. At night, within its
darkened galleries, an unseen and surreal
world comes alive—a world witnessed only by
the small family of cats that lives in the
attic. Until now Translated by Tekkonkinkreet
film director Michael Arias. -- VIZ Media

One Piece, Vol. 73
Yuria's battle with Python Jack continues,
and Python Jack seems to have the upper hand.
But Yuria has a trick up her sleeve.
Unfortunately, she may need to give up her
soul to use it Meanwhile, Jio bumps into a
childhood friend--and some unpleasant
memories--he thought he'd never see again.
Have the demons of the past been laid to
rest, or is there still bad blood between the
two?

Monster, Vol. 9
Love is a battlefield! Language arts teacher
Issa Kanamori had to get a pheromonal block
in order to withstand all the raging
pheromones at the high school where he works.
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But his growing attraction to student Issei
Kagashi is starting to test the limits of his
expertly applied and maintained block. Now
all that pent-up lust has turned him into a
ticking time bomb! Can Issei’s love save his
teacher before it's too late?

Splatoon
All-new adventures featuring the beloved
characters of the hit Nintendo video game!
The Turf Wars have started in Inkopolis, and
the team that inks the most ground will be
crowned the winner! Based on the hit Nintendo
games! The preliminary rounds have come to a
close! As the Inklings gear up for the main
round of the Square King Cup, they must
prepare for all kinds of teams that are way
stronger than they are—and maybe even have to
battle the undisputed champion—the player
known as Emperor!

NOiSE
In order to save Jiro’s life, Rago pledges
loyalty to Amagi, his mortal enemy! But Rago
has no intention of letting his power be used
by evil forces, and so when he joins Amagi,
he leaves all his power behind in Jiro.
Outraged at the unexpected betrayal, Amagi
unleashes his wrath upon Rago! -- VIZ Media

BEASTARS
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All-new adventures featuring the beloved
characters of the hit Nintendo video game!
The Turf Wars have started in Inkopolis, and
the team that inks the most ground will be
crowned the winner! Based on the hit Nintendo
games! Team Blue has garnered attention after
impressive showings against some of the most
elite Inkling teams. But it'll only get
harder from here! With the S4 Inklings aiming
to bring down Goggles and his friends, the
team must continue to find ways to improve,
even if it means asking for help from the
unlikeliest of sources!

Black Lagoon
Punpun was an average kid in an average town
But things have changed. The love of his life
wants to kill him. His parents got divorced.
And God is being mean to him. What are you
going to do now, Punpun? -- VIZ Media

JoJo's Bizarre Adventure: Part
3--Stardust Crusaders
This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references,
library stamps (as most of these works have
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been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you
may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this
work may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced,
and made generally available to the public.
We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
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